 June Meeting
June 1, 2017
The meeting was called to order by PTA President Kristin Zauel at 7:03.
17 people were in attendance.

Principal’s Update						Lisa Reddel
· Scott Brabrand is new Fairfax County Superintendent pending board official approval on 6/8/2017.
· 16 days of school left
· School starts earlier next year so Teacher Work Week and Open House will be earlier.
· Thursday, Aug 24 is tentative Open House
· 1st Day of School is August 28
· Sept 7 is Back to School Night for K-3. Sept 14 is Back to School Night for 4-6.
· Staffing:
· Kim Cherington is moving to Lake Braddock after having recently finished her Master’s degree.
· New 6th grade AAP teacher is starting- Lynne Paraiso comes from Westlawn ES

Assistant Principal’s Report					Allison Jankovich

Minutes Review
· Motions made to accept minutes and seconded.  The  minutes were approved on a voice vote.


Business Matters
· Carnival was a huge success!  Brought in over $10000 (minus expenses).  More games and prizes than last year.  
· Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you! To Linda Whitestone (Fundraising, Carnival) Francis Schatz (Treasurer), Laura Key (Reflections) and Sumon Kapur (Science Fair) for years of dedication to the Sangster PTA.
· Open Committee Chairs:  Reflections, Directory Advertising, Cultural Arts (Assemblies) and Rewards.
· Tentative budget for next year to be approved.  Motion made to accept budget and seconded.  Approved on a voice vote.
· Jen Lambert – Musical Theatre
· In its 15th year
· Almost 1/3 of Sangster population is involved in Sangster Musical Theatre.
· Auditions will happen to continue program and to keep participants to about 45 people (currently around 75 people)
· School Supplies can be ordered through Sprout.  Delivered to school and parents bring to class.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]School Assemblies (Franklin Institute) on June 13th and 14th.

Treasure’s Report
· Checking account balance as of May 31 is $23,229.29.
Committee Reports
· Volunteer- 1 parent volunteer needed per grade for Student Achievement Awards Friday, June 16th from 8:15-9:15.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm.
